Public Works Department
300 E. Chapman Ave.
Orange, CA 92866

September 25, 2025

Dear Resident/ Property Owner:

This is to inform you that the City Traffic Commission will be hearing a request for the
following item(s):

¢ Installation of red curb on S Flower Street adjacent to the driveway for 295 S
Flower Street

The matter will be considered at the October 8, 2025, meeting of the City Traffic
Commission. The meeting is scheduled at 5:30 p.m., in the City Council Chamber,
located at 300 East Chapman Avenue.

You and any other interested party are encouraged to attend this meeting and express
your opinions and/or concerns regarding this issue. Please feel free to contact Jose A La
Torre at (714) 744-5537 or jalatorre@cityoforange.org if you have any questions.
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